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Bible Institute for Prisoners Extends Nationwide Reach 

 
TUCSON, AZ: Genesis Bible Institute, an Arizona Bible school 
created to assist incarcerated persons with moral and spiritual 
rehabilitation, is pleased to announce its nationwide expansion. 
Inmates in seven states across the country are currently enrolled in 
distance learning coursework or in the enrollment process. 

 
"Our mission is to prepare humble hearts to begin again," said Fred 
Bayer, Vice Chairman of the Board for Genesis Bible Institute. 
"God's fingerprints have been on Genesis from the beginning, and 
we are delighted to have the opportunity to help incarcerated men 
and women across the nation experience a new beginning in 
Christ." 

 
Genesis Bible Institute is the prison ministry arm of Genesis College 
and Seminary, a 501(c)3 formed in 2018 by an interdenominational 
team of pastors, teachers, professors, administrators, and inmates. 
The institute is unique in that it offers courses in English and 
Spanish to inmates at no cost. The ministry is operated, managed, 
and funded by a team of volunteers in multiple states throughout 
the country, including Arizona, Texas, Tennessee, and New Jersey. 

 
"We are also unique because our courses have been developed 
with the input of prisoners, making the program relevant to their 
needs, struggles, challenges, and concerns for the future," said 
Board Chairman David Johnson. "The courses have rigor, are 
challenging, and most importantly help inmates experience spiritual 
and practical life transformation." 



 
 

Johnson also said that well-known leaders give oversight and 
counsel to the ministry, including Richard Luebke, Board Chairman 
for Pima Medical Institute and Dr. John DelHousaye, Professor of 
Biblical Studies at Arizona Christian University. 

 
For more information about the school, visit 
www.GenesisCollegeandSeminary.com. 

http://www.genesiscollegeandseminary.com/

